COLLÈGE CHURCHILL HIGH SCHOOL

510 HAY STREET, WINNIPEG, MB R3L 2L6 PHONE (204) 474-1301 | FAX (204) 452-5943 www.winnipegsd.ca/churchill



R. HUGHES, PRINCIPAL/DIRECTEUR rhughes@wsd1.org

G. WELLS, VICE-PRINCIPAL gwells@wsd1.org

N. TOCHER, DIRECTEUR ADJOINT ntocher@wsd1.org

December 11, 2023

Dear parents/guardians and students,

The Collège Churchill High School graduating class of 2024 will be selling Candy Grams as a way to raise money for their Grad ceremonies and tickets this year.

The Candy Grams will be sold during the lunch hour during the week of December $11^{th} - 15^{th}$. Each candy gram will be \$1.00 and students can send them out to their friends.

Grads will then be handing them out on Monday, December 18th and Tuesday, December 19th.

The candy grams will look like this



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at tdent@wsd1.org.

Thank you in advance for your help,

Tania Dent Grad Supervisor Collège Churchill High School

